
Diamond Drilling and Cutting Ltd
Unit 3
Bladen Street Industrial Estate
Jarrow
NE 323 3HN
Tel: 0191 4285566

Dear John,
 I enclose a summary of the work involved in drilling through the base of the church Tower at Whitburn Parish Church. Should you wish to go ahead with this then please let me know.
Regards,
Ken Ward

Whitburn Parish Church
Proposal: The drilling of two 53mm holes on the diagonal through from the main wall supporting the nave of the church into the ground floor of the tower at a height of approximately 10 mm entering the tower 1m from the main arch of the tower entrance and at 10mm above floor height.
Having inspected the ground adjacent to the proposed point of drilling, I would suggest that the floorboards be lifted to allow for the seeping away of the water used as a cooling agent in the drilling process.
If as you confirm, the ground beneath the floorboards at these points is earth, then such a precaution would allow for adequate drainage and for the prevention of dampness to the floor
As we discussed, the cost of this procedure would be waived and considered as a donation to the church.
Best Wishes,
Ken




